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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY25)

From The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Date Wed 12/4/2024 3:14 PM
To studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Harleen  Kaur

BC ID Number * @00709348

BC Email * harleen.kaur5555@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * The Office of Student Life

I have: * Used the Renegade Pantry

I currently: * Eat at local restaurants
Have a BC Renegade Card
Travel regionally or nationally
Frequent local entertainment attractions
Shop at popular fashion merchants
Utilize local personal services

Check Semesters you'd like to appeal. * Fall 2024
Spring 2025

Please explain in detail why you are

requesting a refund. A minimum 75 word

statement is needed. *

I am requesting a refund for the BCSGA Student Services Program
because I do not utilize the benefits this program provides. If I did, I
would continue using the BCSGA program. However, because I do
not, I would like to opt out of this program for the rest of my
academic career here at Bakersfield College. I do not really
participate in campus events so I would rather not pay for services I
do not use. Thank you for your time.
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